
   

Dear Customer 

March 2017 

 

Notification of HQ Office Relocation 

 

Effective April 17th 2017 (Mon), Sentech Co., LTD will be relocating our headquarters to 

a new address. Due to the moving process, all deliveries and fulfillment will be delayed 

from April 14th to April 17th. 

   

Thank you for your understanding in this situation. We look forward to receiving your 

continued support at our new location.  

 

 

New Address: 

(243-0432) Ebina Prime Tower 9F, 2-9-50 Chuo, Ebina, Kanagawa, Japan 

TEL: +81-46－236－6660  FAX +81-46－236－6661 

 

 

Map 


